
BADGER BYTES 
Principal’s Corner - Mr. Snow 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
Sept 18th— 
VBall @ Home 
w/ Celebration 
4:45 
 
Sept 20th— 
VBall @ W 
Bloomfield 
4:30 
 
Sept 22nd—
VBall 
Tournament 
Wausau 
 
Sept 25th— 
VBall @ New 
Hope 4:30 
Homecoming 
 
Sept 27— 
VBall @ 
Manaua 4:30 
 
Oct 5th— 
No 4K 
 
Oct 8th— 
PTL Meeting 
5:30  
 

We encourage you to get out and sell this weekend for 
our Christmas Card and Gift Sale. This fundraiser 
ends on September 28th.  
Congratulations to the girls on their victory over VCS 
on Thursday. Good luck on their home game on 
Tuesday and their away game on Thursday.  
My wife and I would like to thank all of you who have 
shared thoughtful cards and prayers during my 
mother’s cancer treatment. She is now in the loving 
arms of Jesus. She is in a much better place.  
I would like to say congratulations to  my daughter 
who is getting married on Saturday, September 15th 
to Kyle Veldhorst. It’s been a busy week for the Snow 
household! 
Bow season starts tomorrow as well as fall turkey 
hunting. Good luck and be safe out there. 
Our prayers go out to the people in the path of the 
hurricane.  
Have a great weekend! 
 



1st/2nd 
Mrs. Fritsch 

PS/K 
Miss Linse 

4K 
Mrs. Snow 

Mrs. Snow was out of 
town Tuesday and 
Wednesday for her 
Mother –in-law’s funeral. 
She was also out of the 
building on Friday 
preparing for her 
daughter’s wedding. We 
thank Mrs. Mosier and 
Mrs. Gossens for filling 
in.  

High School Football 
Tailgate Friday, Sept. 
14th  from 5-7 p.m. 

Safety Night Thursday, 
Sept. 20th at BHS 5:45 
p.m. (child care provided) 

Homecoming Parade 
Friday, Sept. 28th 

Just a reminder there is 
No 4K on October 5th.  

In 3K we had our first 
week of school. We 
really had fun getting to 
know our new 
classmates. We also 
enjoyed getting to go 
outside for recess. We 
had fun singing an ABC 
song about the sounds 
the letters make and 
cannot wait for our turn 
with the mystery box. 
We look forward to all 
the exciting adventures 
that 3K will bring. In 
Kindergarten, we had 
fun this week being to 
“big kids” and helping 
our new friends follow 
school rules. We are 
adjusting well to our 
daily schedule. We have 
finished 9 math lessons 
and finished our first 
Superkid book. We 
cannot wait to meet our 
new Superkid friend 
next week. We really 
love our Language Arts 
program. During Jesus 
time, we are talking 
about the Creation of 
the World. Have a 
blessed weekend. 

We have had an interesting 
journey with Abraham, then 
Isaac, and then his twin sons 
Esau and Jacob. We are 
seeing how God keeps His 
promises to be with us 
wherever we go! 
In math second grade has 
started their mad minutes 
and have been improving 
every day! We are also 
learning and reviewing how to 
write the date. First grade 
are reviewing how to 
Write their numbers, and to 
count blocks in trains and 
towers. The students also 
took their first math test! In 
Superkids, we have been 
reviewing our characters, 
beginning sounds,  
reading and writing short 
sentences. Second grade 
finished chapter one, wrote 
and designed their own 
skateboard, and continues to 
work with pronouns. In health 
we are learning  
about healthy food choices. 
Thank you to Loralei and Mrs. 
Hess for letting us watch her 
monarch caterpillars form 
chrysalises. 



7th/8th Grade 
Mrs. GeRue 

5th/6th Grade 
Mr. Snow  

3rd/4th Grade 
Mrs. Schram 

Due to all the rain we 
were blessed with last 
week our field trip was 
cancelled, but has been 
rescheduled for Friday, 
September 21. Please 
return the new 
permission form.  We 
celebrated International 
Dot Day (September 15) 
by doing several “dot” 
activities. The class built 
a tower with dot candies 
and cheese balls, painted 
a dot picture, used dot 
stickers for a couple 
projects, and of course 
read the book, The Dot. 
A great line from the 
book is “make a mark and 
see where it takes you.” 
Our first math test will 
be next Wednesday. 
Have a great weekend. 
God is good, and his love 
endures forever. 

Mr. Snow was out of the 
room for a few days this 
week for his mother’s 
funeral. We thank Mr. 
Krenke for filling in during 
Mr. Snow’s absence. We also 
thank you for your prayers 
and cards during this 
difficult time. 
 
We have been continuing 
reading our Indian in the 
Cupboard book in reading 
class. 
 
In math class, we have been 
reviewing fact families and 
basic terminology that we 
will use going forward this 
year. 
 
In religion class we have 
covered the creation story, 
Nosh, and the Tower of 
Babel so far. We have 
focused on how all these 
stories point us to the big 
story of a Savior being sent 
to redeem us all from our 
sins by dying on the cross 
and rising again. We all need 
to share His story. 

This week the students 
finished their computer 
art name tag for their 
desk for art.  In 
language class we are 
working through a verb 
unit.  For reading we 
made soft pretzels from 
scratch after doing a 
non-fiction reading 
project on pretzels.  In 
science we are going 
through an introduction 
to biology.  In social 
studies we are working 
on a unit about South 
America. 
 
On Mondays, Tuesdays, 
and Wednesdays 
students are invited to 
join a robotics club 
after school where they 
will learn to construct 
various robotics and 
program them.   



Volleyball News 
The Girls’ Volleyball Team has come a long way in the last week of game play. Tuesday, we 
hosted Fox Valley Christian Academy, and lost the first two games. We won the third for 
a little confidence boost! Scores were: 19-25, 18-25, and 25-12. Thursday, we played host to 
Valley Christian School, and won all three! Scores were: 25-23, 25-20, and 25-21. We  
were evenly matched, and the girls served well, along with playing more as a team! Next 
Tuesday, September 18, Home with Celebration at 4:45pm. Thursday, September 20,  
at West Bloomfield 4:30pm, and Saturday, September 22, Wausau Tournament (B division, 
early in the morning). Thank you to our cheering section! 
 
Handbell Update 
There are three students interested in playing handbells this year. We need at least six, to 
play. We will take the year off, get the bells refurbished (cracked handles fixed, clappers  
fixed, and bells tuned and shined!), and pray that next year we can once again ring to God’s 
glory!  
 

Sports 
All athletes need to turn in their physicals to Miss Linse. If you think you may need one 
please ask. Please pay your sports fee of 10 dollars to Miss Linse also. It is 10 dollars per 
season. Also, any one interested in purchasing a year long sports pass please see Miss Linse. 
They are 30 dollars and they cover all home games for the year 2018-2019. Tournaments are 
not included. 
As you may have heard we are combining basketball teams with All Saints this year to create 
more opportunities for our students to be able to play. More information will follow as we get 
closer to the basketball season. If you have any questions, please feel free to ask. 

 
Library News: Scholastic Book Fair will be coming to our school October 5-12th. Early 
Christmas shopping. 
 
First trimester’s offering will be going to the Human Care organization in our church. 
The group helps the shut-ins and sick members of our congregation and extends a kind 
and compassionate hand to families grieving.  

 



Monday, Sept. 17 
Tacos 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 18 
Covered Wagons 

Wed., Sept. 19 
Pizza  
 
Thursday, Sept. 20 
Sloppy Joe on WG Bun 

Friday, Sept. 21 
Creamy Chicken 
Casserole 
 
 

Hot Lunch Next Week 

Lunch Tickets 
Grades K – 5:  5 meals = $13.00     (1 meal $2.60) 
Grades 6 – 8:  5 meals =  $14.25    (1 meal $2.85) 
Adult Meals:  $4.10 per lunch 

FAMILY NAME: 

Student   No. of Meals   @ $   =   

Student   No. of Meals   @ $   =   

Student   No. of Meals   @ $   =   

        

Milk Tickets 
No. of Milk    @ $7 per 20 =   $ 

TOTAL:   

REMEMBER, YOU CAN CHECK YOUR 
TUITION AND LUNCH BALANCES 

ON SYCAMORE 



St. John 
Lutheran School 

146 Mound Street 
Berlin, WI 54923 

920-361-0555 
920-361-0575 fax 

Train up a child... 

The 
Back 
Page 


